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Meeting for Readers 
There will be a meeƟng of SMA Readers next Tuesday 
12th November aŌer 10 am Mass.  
All readers should aƩend if possible. 

November Memorial Services 
This Sunday (10th November), we will meet at St. Finbarr’s 
Cemetery at 2.30pm for the Blessing of the Graves. We will 
try to help people there to recall the memories they might 
have of their loved ones who are buried in that                 
cemetery.  This includes many of our members, myself                  
included, and it’s an opportunity to link into the                         
relaƟonships we had with those special people in our lives 
who are no longer with us. 

The full list of memorial services being held in                         
our parish during November are on display in the 
church.  Please note in parƟcular the Annual Remembrance 
Mass for people who had their memorial Mass in our parish 
during the past year will be celebrated on Tuesday 
12th November at 7.30pm. During the Mass, we will be               
welcoming the Ukrainian choir “Kalyna” to our parish, they 
will be singing for the occasion. 

Communion for the Housebound 
If any person has a housebound family member or 
knows a housebound parishioner who would like            
communion to be brought to them at least once a 
month, they might provide the name to Fr. Michael 
and he will make arrangements. 

A Memory Box 
During the month of November we are introducing a 
“MEMORY BOX”. Memory is a powerful giŌ given to us by 
God. Many of us have lost loved ones over the years and            
November is a Ɵme when the church invites us to bring 
them close to us again by calling to mind our cherished 
memories of them. Those we love never die in our hearts. 

We invite people to take a slip of paper, write down the 
name of a parƟcular person who, while they were alive, 
played a posiƟve part in your life and place it in the box in 
front of the memorial books at the altar and light a candle in 
the cross in their memory. 

Monthly Charity 
Our charity for October was the Serve "Flip Flop”             
appeal. They will come and collect their cheque from 
the parish this weekend.  
The amount collected was €2,100. 
As we enter the month of November we are taking on 
a new charity recommended to us by a parishioner. A 
charity we may not be familiar with and hopefully we 
will never need. 
Our Monthly Charity for November will be in aid 
of ‘Cork City Missing Persons Search and                           
Recovery’ (CCMPSAR). This is a non-profit voluntary 
registered charity which relies solely on donaƟons. 
They conduct land, river and sea searches. All 14               
volunteers are highly trained and professional. They 
respond to callouts from An Garda Síochána, Irish 
Coast Guard, and the families of missing people. This 
service is free of charge.  
We began our support for this charity with €1,255. 
Excellent!  Great to see such a                                                                          
posiƟve response to                                                                                   
a local charity                                                                       
especially one that                                                                                             
is totally dependent                                                                                           
on charity for it to                                                                 
funcƟon. 
Thank you for your                                                                
support.  

Their Memory Stays 
 

Although they have passed on, 
their memory forever stays.  
Remember how they smiled  
and the joy they always gave. 
We’ll miss them all the time 
and think of them every day. 
Their love filled the world, 
a love that will never fade. 

Mass Office  
In the Mass Office are various items for sale which people might 
like to obtain and take and place on the grave of a loved one. 

Picture of Parish Group who participated in a 3 day retreat 
at St. Joseph’s College, Roscrea.  It was a lovely                     
experience and anyone is welcome to join on such                   
occasions.  




